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June 2022 
 
Dear prospective student, 
 

Sixth Form Preparation Evening – Thursday 23rd June 2022 
 
We hope that you are looking forward to joining us in September for your Sixth Form studies. We will be 
holding our Sixth Form Preparation Evening for all prospective students for September on Thursday 
23rd June from 6pm-8pm. Parents are also welcome to attend the evening with you to help answer any 
questions you may have.  
 
On arrival you will be asked to register with the course that you have applied to study with us, and 
additionally you will be able to collect your admissions pack. Within the pack are admissions forms, 
uniform and bursary information, along with student agreement and work experience forms. It is 
important that you collect your admissions pack and return the completed forms to us as soon as 
possible as part of your enrolment.  
 
The evening will begin with a welcome talk from our Head of Sixth form Mrs Evans at 6pm, who will 
provide further information on what to expect when you join our Sixth Form in September. Afterwards 
you will be able to speak to your subject teachers to explore more about your chosen courses and collect 
any information on pre-course reading and resources you may also need for September. You will also be 
able to ask any questions you may have in relation to your chosen subjects in the relevant group 
throughout the evening. 
 
Further information on additional support for Sixth Form Students such as Post16 Transport, Uniform 
and the 16-19 Bursary will also be available during the evening to assist with any pastoral or general 
questions you may have. Further information on Post-16 transport, uniform, 16-19 Bursary and pastoral 
support is also available on our sixth form website. Please be aware that uniform for some courses may 
vary to our standard Sixth Form Uniform.  
 
We hope that you will be able to join us for the evening to gain further information on your enrolment and 
studies with us. If you would like to join us, please email sixthformopenevening@uah.org.uk to confirm 
your attendance. If you are unable to attend the evening, please notify the Sixth Form Office so we can 
post out your admissions pack and any information on your courses from the evening to you. 
 
If you have received an offer of study from us and have not yet responded to your offer, please do this at 
your earliest convenience. Alternatively you can respond to your offer with us by email to 
6thformoffice@uah.org.uk  or telephone to the Sixth Form Office.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the evening or your admissions to us, please do not hesitate to 
contact the Sixth Form Office.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our Sixth Form soon. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Sixth Form Admissions Team 
6thformoffice@uah.org.uk 

mailto:enquiries@uah.org.uk
http://www.universityacademyholbeach.org.uk/
mailto:sixthformopenevening@uah.org.uk
mailto:6thformoffice@uah.org.uk
mailto:6thformoffice@uah.org.uk

